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From: Justin Foo 
Sent: Thursday, 15 December 2016 8:45 a.m.
To: Consultations
Cc:
Subject: Increase in APC fees

This is Dr Justin Foo here.  Our registration fees has increased by quite a bit this year and I am
quite shocked to see that it is going to go up even more.

I don't see why the Codes of Practice has to be done again when the NZDA has a similar one.

Dental registration fees are already way higher than other health professions.  Please avoid
increasing our fees unnecessarily especially since it is already so high.

Kind Regards

Justin




